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Thank you for your encouragement and support for the mission of UTS, as we
strive continuously to develop and improve as an institution dedicated to

ministry, peace and public leadership.

At this time, UTS is announcing a campaign to raise funds in support of
members of our global community of members, friends and associates who
aspire to study at UTS, including candidates from Africa, South America,
Southeast Asia and other parts of the world. In this way we can strengthen the
global brand of UTS, while also enriching our current student body with the
diverse backgrounds and unique capacities of students from other parts of the

world.

There are many worthy students who will benefit enormously from a UTS
education, but who, even with scholarships provided by UTS, lack the funds

required to pay for their education.

Our goal for this drive is to raise $40,000, by the time of graduation on May 27,
2023.

On our donation page linked below, you will find quotes from some of our
international students, as well as an invitation to view the 2022 Annual Report,

which contains highlights from this past year, along with a list of 2022 donors.
We are extremely grateful for all those who have given in the past, and hope
you, and others will continue to give as we work together to fulfill our Founders’

hopes and expectations.

God be with you and your families!
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